
NOTICE 
LL.M. (SEM-I & SEM-III) 

 

Diwali Vacation 

 LL.M. (Sem-I) & (Sem-III) students are 

hereby informed that there will be no 

lectures from 16th October, 2017 to         
28th October, 2017 due to Diwali Holidays 

declared by the University  
 

WISH YOU HAPPY &  PROSPEROUS 

DIWALI.   

         Sd/-  
                 Dr. Rashmi M. Oza 

October 12, 2017   Professor & . Head, Department of Law 

 


